
Ward Member Consultation ICC and Birmingham Arena Lease Extensions 

To extend the 
International Convention 
Centre and Birmingham 
Arena (NIA) Headlease 
and the underleases of 
Symphony Hall  

Ladywood Email dated  
15/04/2019 to 
Cllr’s Sir Albert 
Bore, Kath 
Hartley requesting 
comments 

Councillor Bore’s response received 18th 
April 2019 – stating “I can support these 
reports”. 
 
Councillor Kath Hartley has not responded – 
further emails requesting comments sent on 
18th April and 30th April. 
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